
Dear Parents and Friends of Belmont  

School 

Congratulations to all our students 

who ran the difficult interschool cross 

country course last week. Once again 

our school had excellent results with 

23 of our 35 competitors finishing in 

the Top 10. Thanks to Mr Thorne, Mrs 

Levitt and Miss Dallas for all their 

training. A special mention to our Year 

8 girls who cleaned up and to 7 year 

old Cash Gibson who ran in the 9 year 

old race as a replacement and came 

15th!! 

Thank you to Mrs Ackerman for all her 

work with the Year 2 drama group 

who performed brilliantly in their 

rendition of Chicken Licken. All the 

children were amazing. It was a 

brilliant performance. 

Thank you to all the families for their 

t remendous  suppor t  o f  our 

International Assembly. The costumes 

were amazing, the performances were 

very good and the students enjoyed 

the morning very much. Once again 

thanks to Mrs Ackerman and Danica 

for all their work. Another wonderful 

morning. 

The Middle School have their Rocky 

Shore trip next week and have a 

Science Road trip the following week. 

The students who are in the 

production of Madagascar are 

working very hard to learn their lines, 

the songs and their choreography. 

The Year 6 netball tournament is 

Wednesday 4 July. Thank you Mrs 

Levitt for your organisation and to the 

parents for supporting the girls 

A reminder that our Parent Teacher 

Conference is on Thursday 5 July and 

school will be closing at 12.30pm. 

The online booking system details will 

be available from Monday 25 June. 

As the winter season approaches we 

have more absences due to ill health. 

We would very much appreciate it if 

you could notify the office please on 

4 4 5 6 6 0 5 ,  v i a  e m a i l 

(office@belmont.school.nz) or by using 

the school app. This would save Joyce 

a lot of time. It is our job to ensure we 

know where every student is every 

school day. 

Finally, to all the families who enjoy 

football, I hope you enjoy the World 

Cup that is being held in Russia. 

There is a lot of friendly banter 

between the children who enjoy this 

event. We have so many ethnicities at 

our school who are also represented 

at the World Cup. My pick is a dark 

horse - Belgium. 

Bruce Cunningham 

Principal 
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Upcoming Events 

Friday 22 

June 
Assembly with R5  

Tuesday 

26 June  

Middle School Rocky 

Shore Trip  

Monday 2 

July 
Reports go home 

Thursday 

5 July 

Parent Teacher 

Conferences—School 

closes at 12.30 

Friday 6 

July 

Assembly with R12. 

Last day of Term 2 

Monday 

23 July 
First day of Term 3 

21  June 2018  

Welcome to our new student 
Jools Nitzsche Zwart from 
Willow Park School.  

TERM DATES 2018 

Term 2 2018 Mon 30 Apr - Fri 6 Jul 

Term 3 2018 Mon 23 Jul - Fri 28 Sep 

Term 4 2018 Mon 15 Oct - Fri 14 Dec 

Term 1 2019 Mon 4 Feb - Fri 12 April 

Term 2 2019 Mon 29 Apr - Fri 5 Jul 

Term 3 2019 Mon 22 Jul - Fri 27 Sep 

Term 4 2019 Mon 14 Oct - Wed 18 Dec 



 

 

 Belmont Primary Newsletter – 

PTA Update 

 

Hi everyone 
  

Hard to believe we’re almost at the end of 

term two! Winter has well and truly set in, 

so it’s perfect that Pie Day is coming up 

next week - on Wednesday 27 June. Make 

sure you jump online and place your 

orders here before 11am Tuesday 26 June. 

  

This time around every child who orders a 

pie will be in to win cupcakes for their whole 

class! Our lovely sponsors Vic & Jemma will 

be hiding a golden ticket in one of the pie 

wrappers, and whoever finds it will have 

cupcakes delivered to their class on the 

Friday after Pie Day – so make sure your 

kids are in to win! 

  

We’d also like to say a big thanks to our 

sponsors Devonport Electrical – give Paul 

and the team a call for any home wiring, 

renovation or electrical work. 

  

Thanks for all your support everyone, enjoy 

the rest of the term.  

 

PTA 

Don’t forget to 
check out our 

website for Photos, 
Holiday programmes 

and Community 
Notices 

Interschool Cross Country results 

Isobel Tuttle  1st 8 year old girls 

Izzy Lomax  2nd 8 year old girls 

Nadia Letica  3rd 8 year old girls 

Ariana Vosper  4th 8 year old girls 

Lucia Sweetman  5th 8 year old girls 

Connor Brady  3rd 8 year old boys 

Jamie Wells  6th 8 year old boys 

Cam James  7th 8 year old boys 

Max Laing  8th 8 year old boys 

Jessica Donnelly  3rd 9 year old girls 

Lily Glancy  7th 9 year old girls 

Amelia Peacocke  8th 9 year old girls 

Nathan Davies  2nd 9 year old boys 

Alex Clayton  3rd 9 year old boys 

Jacob Howell  4th 9 year old boys 

Bianca Mawson  2nd 10 year old girls 

Mischa Thomas  5th 10 year old girls 

Rye Brady  8th 10 year old girls 

Arlo Vanderlaan  9th 10 year old boys 

Riley Scott  10th 10 year old boys 

Hayden Hoyt  5th 11 year old boys 

Adam Nicholls  8th 11 year old boys 

Ben Lomax  9th 11 year old boys 

There will be a number of music 
groups sharing performances at our 
assembly on Friday 29th June (Week 
9), including the Bellbirds choir, Junior 
Choir, Year 5 Marimba Band and Year 
6 Marimba Band.  All welcome. 
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